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05/11/2022 

MRS Regina lacomino 
- 14 Melwood AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 

RE: DA2022/1682 - 16 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 

Hello 

I have two concerns which I believe will affect my privacy. 

Looking at the northern elevation: 

1) On the ground floor - the dining room window is too big (we will each be able to see into one 
another's homes, as occurs now with the existing large window), could the owners consider 
making them like the shorter sliding windows in the next room which is the alfresco area? In 
other words, one third the height and starting same height as the alfresco area. 

2) the Balcony on level one, directly over the alfresco area on ground floor, I would prefer that 
the proposed slats were full height and not partial height. 

Thank you for your consideration of our concerns. I look forward to receiving your feedback. 

Regina 
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